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In our amended year end report - please note that we have properly set our H1 allocation disclosure to 50% and have 

updated all allocable expenses accordingly.  Previously, all of our expenses were reported as 100% non-federal. This 

occurred because we did not properly set the allocation ratio when we first submitted our report - and ALL of our 

expenses were therefore listed as 100% non-federal. 


